Board of recreation commissioners Meeting

- April 6t 2016
Roll Call: |

Gerry Tonner (Chair) Present
Denise Wrightington (Vice-Chair) - Present
MaryAnn Russini Present
Chris Snell Absent
Cary Stopsky Present
Gerry Aponte Present
Dino Kostantakis Absent
Eugene Godlewski " Present
Caesar Papetti Present
Jay Esposito (Director) Absent
Janet Galligan (Assist. To Director Present
Councilman D. Morrell _ Absent

. Gerry Tonner called the meeting to order at 7:35 pm

Denise Wrightington made a motion to accept the March 2nd 2016
minutes. Cary Stopsky seconded the motion to accept minutes.
Vote as follows:Tonner?NAV, Wrightington/yes, Russini/yes, Snell
NAV, Aponte/yes, Stopsky/yes, Atl#2 Perpetly/yes, Motion
carried. (*NAV-not available at time of vote)

Chairwoman Wrightington announced “All requirements of the Open Public
Meetings Law have been met for this meeting of the Board of Recreation
Commissioners of the Borough of Dumont”,
s  Notices have been transmitted to the newspapers
e  Notice is prominently posted in space provided on the
bulletin board of the Borough Hall
¢  Notice has been filed with the Borough Clerk

CORRESPONDENCE NONE

OPEN PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:

Sue Chak was here to introduce a program to the commission
Regarding ping pong. There is an 8 to 10 week session the fee is $12.00 per
session. Each session is an hour long. She would bring the tables and rackets. The




children would play against robots. The company is registered with the US. Table
Tennis Org.

- TONY COMO:

Tony also mentioh that two lights are on the first base side and 2 in the middle of
the outfield. The need to have artificial grass carpet put in the batting cage at
senior ball field. The 18u team will be entering in a new league this season as this
will allow them to be eligible to be in the sectionals and district games.

BRIAN JOYCE

From little league wanted the commission to know that will have the tax form for
2014 and 2015 to the commission next week.

He also wanted the commission to know that things have been put in place for
2016, so this will not happen again.

They have also change the checking accounts so the hut will have its own and
little league will have their own.

CLOSE PUBLIC PARTICIPATION

Cary Stopsky made motion to close public meeting Eugene Godlewski seconded
the motion,

COUNCIL LIAISON REPORT:

NONE

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT:

NONE
DIRECTOR’S REPORT:

NONE




DENISE WRIGHTINGTON:
FOOTBALL CHEERING:

Football Cheering had registration on community pass closed March 315t and
will be holding fittings at the Ambulance corp. on April 18th and 25,

COMPETION CHEERING:

Comp cheering ended season with a showcase held at the DHS and all went
well. Has ideas for the fundraisers as they will need money for the new turmnble
Clinics to keep the girls in a competitive standard.

CELEBRATIONS:

Memorial Day Parade information from past parades on how things were setup
has been sent to us from John Perkins., Which will be a great help.

D. KOSTINTAKIS:

MENS SOFTBALL:

NO REPORT

Wrestling:

NO REPORT

MARYANN RUSSINI:
Certification:

No Report still waiting for coaches to be given lanyards.

SUMMER CAMP:

NO REPORT




Girls Sqﬁ‘ball:

As of 4/5/16 most of the girls are signed up in Community Pass. 1

E-mailed the president the list of girls that signed up over the weekend, Also
asked the president to drop monies to the recreation office by Wed 4/6/16. I
Received email from the president thanking me. On 4/6/16 I received text that
he tried to come the meeting with monies but instead he would give it to me as
his liaison and I took care of the matter.

GERRY APONTE:
Little League:
They turned in coaching list on Sunday April 3rd 2016 and was zmmedtateh

sent to the recreation director to begin coaching certification checks.
Their season has begun with games beginning this past weekend.

Flag Football:

NO REPORT

Jr. Football:

Registration is under way and should remain open going into the end of
September.

Also waiting on verification on the issue of a league change. Meetmg with
football was postponed (as I was not in the area for 2 weeks) in reference to
issues pertaining to kids being told not to sign up.

CHRIS SNELL:

Council haison:

NO REPORT

Soccer:

NO REPORT

Track & Field:

NO REPORT




CARY STOPSKY:

_Grounds and Maintenance:

No update on Gina’s field.

I also spoke to Jay and we agree that we should think of getting two more turf
blankets for next season. The field blankets were removed from the Senior Ball
and Twin Boro fields this week. The grass that has grown is in really good
shape and look real good also.

Board of Education:

NO REPORT

New Programs:

NO REPORT

EGUENE GODLEWSKI:

SENIOR BALL:

Senior ball will be having the old soccer trailer brought up to memorial park to be
by the senior ball field. They will be using this as their fund raiser.

They are also selling candy bars for the 18u teams. Denise wrightington will be
giving them the fund raiser forms for both these things.

Carpet for the batting cage has to be ordered

The 18u team will be in the league and that will make them eligible for
sectionals and district games

Caesar Papetti:

Volley Ball:




No Report:
Maryann motion to re-open to public Denise Wrightingion seconded
motion
Conference.call Jrom Brian Nallen, President of JR Football asked permission
to change leagues. Motion to change Dumont Football made by Aponte second
MaryAnn Russini Roll all were in favor motion passed.

Motion to close public Maryann Russini second Gerry Aponte

Motion to close monthly public meeting made by Denise Wrightington motion
second Cary Stopsky

NEW Business:
NONE

OLD Business:

NONE

Adjournment

Maryann Russini made motion to close meeting 2nd by
Eugene Godlewski

Janet Galligan




